Andrew Henion (Date)
Qutdoor Recreation Grant Specialist

Bureau of Parks and Lands

124 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

Dear Mr. Henion,

The (Business Name and/or River Valley Resident): strongly
supports Land and Water Conservation Fund Program funding for the Town of Mexico’s
renovation of the Mexico Rec Park, to extend its use for future generations, to provide a
heart-healthy activity for residents and visitors, and to promote intercommunity
connections.

The 48 year old park has been/is used extensively by kids and adults. The proposed
renovation will ensure that it continues to be a safe place for all to recreate. Additionally,
with improved outdoor spaces, increased parking, and new features, i.e. a playground and
splash pad, this will become a likely place for birthday parties, reunions, and weddings.

This renovation project, once completed, will help to combat the rising health issues for the
people of Oxford County by continuing to provide a viable, no cost, accessible place for
exercise and fun.

Thank you for considering the Town of Mexico's grant application. The Mexico Rec Park

will continue to be an important asset to the Town of Mexico and residents throughout the
River Valley communities.

Sincerely,

Name: _

Title:



